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Okaloosa County’s First FY14 Budget Workshop is April 9
Special Meeting Prior to Budget Workshop

The Okaloosa County Board of Commissioners will begin the FY14 budget process
with aworkshop on April 9, at 6:00 p.m. Prior to the Budget Workshop, a special
meeting to discuss the new county administrator’s contract will be held at 5:30
p.m. The following Tuesday, April 16, is the next public board meeting at 6:00 p.m.
All three meetings are being held at 1804 Lewis Turner in Fort Walton Beach, on the third
floor of the Water and Sewer building.

County Commission meetings will also be available via live streaming video online at
okaloosafl.com or http://www.co.okaloosa.fl.us/index.asp. For more information, contact
850-651-7105 or 850-689-5030.

County Commission meeting agenda packets are available online prior to meetings.

Digital information allows citizens to easily access information, and saves employee time,
paper supplies, public records requests and your tax money! For an agenda, previous meeting
summaries or a meeting calendar, visit okaloosafl.com.
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